
From: Don Christie 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 4:49 PM 
To: Ackerman, Zach <ZAckerman@a2gov.org>; Grand, Julie <JGrand@a2gov.org>; Planning 
<Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Weber Site Approval 2857 Packard Rd. 

 

Planning Commission, 

Re: Weber Site Approval, 2857 Packard Rd. 

  

The revised Weber Site Approval should be denied due to the proposed removal of 

numerous mature trees on the site. 

Kerry Gray, Urban Forest and Natural Resource Planning Coordinator has provided ample 

details as to why the site plan should be denied. 

Some of the Bur Oak trees are estimated to be older than 250-300 years old! And virtually 

all but a handful of these trees would be cut down if this plan is approved. 

Vote against the revised Site approval and ask for increased retention of existing mature 

trees. 

  

Don Christie 

2541 Carmel St. 

AA 
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